
State University of New York College at Oneonta

23rd Annual Undergraduate 
Philosophy Conference 

April 13-14, 2018

Call for Papers
Undergraduate students are invited to submit papers from 

any area of philosophy for blind review by the Conference 

Committee.  

Papers should be 10-15 pages in length, and presentations 

during the Conference will be 20 minutes long.

Please prepare papers for blind review and include the 

following information in the body of the email: 

Paper Title 

Abstract of 100-200 words 

Author's Name & Institutional Affiliation 

Email Address & Telephone Number 

Submission Deadline: January 28, 2018

Please e-mail your submissions in .doc, .docx or .pdf format to: 

sunyoneontaphilosophy@gmail.com 


